
      
Inner Wheel Sweden 

 

On Sat, 16 Mar 2019 at 22:54, Wyndhamn <iawyndhamn@gmail.com> wrote: 

 

  

Dear Joanne, 

  

Inner Wheel in Sweden would like to send our warmest sympathies and heartfelt 

condolences to you. 

We were sorry and shocked to learn about the attack on the mosques that took 

place in Christchurch during the Friday service. 

The attackers were apparently inspired by an attack in Stockholm and referred 

to that attack. 

We think about you at this difficult time and our thoughts go to the families 

that have lost a dear and beloved member in this tragedy. 

My warmest regards 

In friendship 

Ingelög Wyndhamn 

National Representative of Sweden 
 
 

 
Från: IWNZ President [mailto:iwnzpresident@gmail.com]  

Skickat: den 16 mars 2019 20:46 
Till: Wyndhamn 

Ämne: Re: Condolences from Sweden 
  

Dear Ingelog 

  

Thank you so much for your message. We in New Zealand are absolutely stunned by this 

heinous act the has happened in out peaceful, inclusive country. 

  

We have sent our love and support to the Muslim community and have been very 

heartened  by all the messages we have received from our Inner Wheel sisters around the 

world. 

  

With love and friendship 

  

Darlene 

  

Darlene Westrupp 

Inner Wheel New Zealand 

National Representative/President 
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